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INFANT AND NURSERY SCHOOL NEWS 

 

Friday 31st March 2017 
 

FEDERATION NEWS 
 

 We hope that you enjoy a restful break over the holidays and we look forward to opening the 
doors to the Infant and Nursery School at 8.50am on Tuesday 18th April 2017. 

  
The Junior School will open their doors to the new build on Thursday 20th April 2017. 

 
 

 

 
 
                                             Dragonfly Class went on an adventure when they walked over to the  
                                             church to sing at a meeting of Age Concern on Monday. The audience was  
                                             very appreciative and even joined in with a rendition of Frere Jacques!  
                                             We’re planning another visit in the Summer Term. 
 
                                             Year Two shared their adventure with their parents at the Campfire  
                                             Cookout today.  It ended the term and the topic on a real high!  
 

                                           BOOK FAYRE 
The grand sum of £769.52 was raised by the sale of books 

 

Thank you for your support in taking part. 
 

 

Guitar/Ukelele Lessons 
The names of all the children who registered an interest in taking up guitar/ukulele lessons are being given to Mr 
Daniel Rangel who will contact each parent/carer individually. 
 

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers  
Please ask family and friends to pass on spare vouchers to us and collect as many as 
you can over Easter.   The more we collect, the more equipment we can get!  We are 
able to exchange vouchers for a wonderful range of equipment for the school. 

 

 

Curriculum Letters 

Look out for our Learning Letters that have been sent out this week. We hope you find the information a useful 
way of keeping up-to-date with what your child is learning in school. 
 

 

Parent Questionnaire 
We are always looking at ways to improve our school. We would be grateful if all parents would 
complete and return their Parent Questionnaires BEFORE Friday 28th April 2017. 
  

 

KS1 Tests 

A meeting has been planned for all Year 2 parents on Wednesday 26th April 2017 at 9.05am in the School Hall to 

outline how the KS1 tests will take place during May 2017 and how parents can best support their child.  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



Ladysmith Infant and Nursery School 01392 271596 
www.ladysmithfederation.net 

Follow us on Twitter @ladysmithfed 
 

 
 

Keeping us informed 
If you have any concerns or queries about school, please do not hesitate to come and speak to a 
member of staff, rather than posting comments on social media.  Speaking to us directly is a positive 
way to ensure any matters can be dealt with, improvements made or questions answered.  
 

 

New Menu for Summer Term 
New exciting lunch menus will go out next term to all children. There is no charge for a 
school meal for KS1 children, so why not give them a try ….they’re delicious! There is 
however a charge of £2 per meal for all the children attending our Nursery.  
 

 

Parklife Heavitree is a community group (and charitable company) focused on 
what goes on in Heavitree Pleasure Ground, Exeter. 
 

Bank Holiday - Monday 17th April 2017 - 2-4pm - Easter Egg Hunt. 
 

Everyone is welcome to join in. Come 
along for our usual coffee and cakes as 

well as an Easter egg hunt around the park!    For a full list of events see our 
School Noticeboard or go onto  facebook.com/parklifeheavitree  

 

 

Children, Parents, Teachers Together  (CPTT) 

 

A big thank you to all the parents and children who have applied to be CPTT 
reps. We have had an amazing response and nearly every class now has a 
rep. We will announce who is who after the Easter holidays. Our first 
meeting for all reps will be on Wednesday 3rd May at 6pm, but before this, 

we would really like to find children and parents willing to help out with the few missing classes. 

Are you a parent with a child in 2S/J, 3GM, 4KR or 5NW? Would you like to join the fun and 
help make the new CPTT a great success?  We need you!!  

Don't forget all children reps are offered free entry to all rides at the summer fair, free family 
entry to fireworks night, free cakes, free t-shirt with the new CPTT logo on. Plus all the money 
CPTT raises helps enrich the lives of our children and the school community.  

If you can help, please contact us at ladysmithptfa@googlemail.com with you and your 
child's details.  

 

 

      REMINDER – PROHIBITION OF PARKING 

 

NO PARKING/WAITING will be allowed along 
Pretoria Road from Monday 10th April 2017 
until Friday 15th September 2017 (anticipated 

finish).   

 

Dates for the diary: 
 

31
st

 March  - Last day of term 
 
 
 
10

th
 April onwards - Pretoria Road Parking Restrictions 

 
The Infant School re-opens after the Easter break on 
Tuesday 18

th
 April 2017. 

 
18

th
 April – New menu starts (Pizza) 

18
th

 April – Animal Hook Day Year 1  
19

th
 April -  Rumble in the Jungle Hook Day Year 2 

19
th

 April – Easter Lunch (Roast Chicken) 
19

th
 April – Secondhand Uniform Sale 3.30pm 

26
th

 April – Year 2  KS1 Update Meeting 9.05am 
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